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MLAOC at Beaver Lake, July 8
Report: Dana Torch & Ken Kirk Photos: Dana Torch 

 This year MLAOC was invited by the Ottawa Valley 
Powerboat Club, ( OVPC ), to have a display at their 
races on Beaver Lake at Erinsville, ON.

This was a great location, just off highway 41, in the 
Lions Park near the Lakeview Tavern. The Lakeview 
were an event sponsor. Good food and beverage 
close at hand. 

This was the first year for our participation in this 
event. Dana Torch was the driving force and our display 
was comprised primarily of motors and a 
race boat from Danas’ collection. Brent McLelland 
of the OVPC added his Merc Mark 20H to our display. 

There was a high level of interest from both spectators 
and OVPC racers. Big thank you to the Township 
of Stone Mills for hosting these races and thanks to 
OVPC for inviting us to display.

We look forward to a continued relationship with the OVPC 
and participation in more of their events in Eastern Ontario.

A vintage MERC 20H “popper”, on a 
picklefork, ready to launch & make noise.  

Dana Torch representing MLAOC at the OVPC Races on Beaver lake. Brent McLellands’ 
mint MERC Mark 20 H.
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